
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

24/6/2021 
 

Kia ora whānau,  
                                                                                        

     Important dates this term:  

 

 Whānau hui-Wednesday 30 June 

 Last day of term-Friday July 9 at 2pm 

 

 
Thank you to all our parents who send their children to school every day, on time. 

And thank you to those of you who notify your child’s teacher or the school office 

when they are sick. 
 

Whanau hui/Open morning 
Nga Hau e Wha Tahi will be having an open morning in team classes on Wednesday 

30 June, from 9.15 to 10.30. All whānau are welcome! 
                                                 

 

 Urgent Notice!!!!!!! 

Please send any change of contact details to school in a note with 

your child so we can contact you in an emergency. 
 

 

Shoes and Jackets 

We are lucky to have a warm jacket to give to each child, and if your child needs black 

school shoes, send a note with the teacher. 

 

 

Kind regards,                                                           

 

Sandy Stephen (Team Leader-Nga Hau e Wha Tahi)                                       

 

 

 


